From: Joel M. Widder [mailto:jwidder@oldakergroup.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2009 4:15 PM

To: Meacham, Stephen P.

Subject: RE: Request to Meet on ARI-R2 and MRI-R2 Programs

Steve — we are still looking at schedule adjustments but | think they are probably going to try
and come to town to meet on Friday, June 12. | will let you know for sure as soon as | hear back
from the VP’s office.

Thanks.



